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Dear Anne 
 

CONSIDERATION OF PETITION PE1398, PE1399 AND PE1401 

 
With reference to the above petition, a query has been raised in relation to the implementation of a 
Patient Treatment Requests Policy.  I can confirm that NHS Borders has this in policy in place and 
that this was implemented in July 2010. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Calum Campbell 
Chief Executive 
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